ATS-1 Proving Its Worth in Alaska’s Farflung Bush Areas

Ed Knaughton from Kodiak
and Don Young from Fort Yu-
kon briefly answered the ques-
tion, “What’s happening in the
state legislature?” on May 14.
They were on the ATS-1' Satel-
lite Radip program, WHAT DO
YOU WANT TO KNOW? pro-

duced by the Fairbanks North

Star Borough Library and spon-

sored by the Alaska Library
Association.

Ed discussed Senate Bill 211,

the

“Old| Timer’s Bill”. The
bond issu

for schools and the

North Slope Borough were also
discussed with the villages.

Because of the Apollo 16
flight, the program was only 1/2
hour long. Mike DeMarco in
Anaktuvuk suggested that be-
cause of the importance of this

topic, we need an hour long
program with more villages lis-
tening and benefitting.

This was such a good idea
that plans have been made for
an extended program on this
same topic for May 4 on WHAT

DO YOU WANT TO KNOW?
This will be heard Thursday May
4 from 7 - 8 p.m. (AST).

Also on this program, anyone
in the villages can request books,
information,  materials, etc.,
from a library.



